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Heather,
Please include the following not with the agenda for the 'Built and Natural Environment Committee' meeting
on Novemeber 28.
Thanks,
Nikki Greenhow

BILL GREENHOW
Monday, November 28,2011 9:38 AM
Lysynski, Heather
Stop London Water Fluoridation

Dear "Built and Natural Environment Committee" members:

Consent Item "UPDATE REGARDING WATER FLUORIDATION IN LONDON", agenda item 2 of 9 for
closure is premature and inappropriate. There has not been a proper public consultation of this item to date and
many questions posed to the City have not been answered.

As a concerned London citizen, mother and Registered Nurse I need to know that our city's drinking water is
safe. The issue has been raised in the community for years and Londoners deserve to have the answers from
their elected officiais. The City of London needs to respond to the questions posed by many constituents who
are looking for answers as to the safety of the products used in the fluoridation process (Hexafluorisilicic Acid
and Sodium Silicofluoride). Dan Huggins, of the city water department, is responsible for providing toxicology
studies and randomized and controlled clinical trials which prove the safety of the chemicals that are added to
our city water.

There are municipalities that are terminating the use of fluoride in their community's water supply. This is
hope lbr our city unless clear documentation can be provided which shows a benefit from these chemicals.
the meantime, without satisfàctory ans\ilers from the City, I will regard these substances as dangerous.

I encourage each member sitting on the panel to do the research ... your health may depend on it.

Sincerely,

Nikki Greenhow, Registered Nurse
70 Cottoonwood Crescent
London, ON N6G 2Y8
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